
  

The Ruffy Community Action Group 

invites you to a 

Community Workshop and Dinner 

on Friday 17th February, 6.30 for 7.00 pm 

at the Ruffy Hall 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

This Community Workshop is an opportunity to: 

 get your views on what role an Action Group can play in our community 
and how Council can assist us in achieving our community’s aspirations 

 enjoy a free meal  

 meet and mingle with other community members 

Don’t miss this chance to have your say! 

The Shire of Strathbogie will be represented by Cr Alistair Thomson and 
Tracey Reid, Team Leader – Liveability. 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
The Ruffy Community Action Group (RCAG) was formed in 2009 as an initiative by the Shire to 

facilitate cooperation between different community groups in Ruffy and communication with the 

Shire. The Community Action Plan adopted in 2012 gives as its vision the achievement of: 

 a sustainable future for the Ruffy area, balancing compatible economic development with 
maintaining important environmental and social values 

 harmonious interaction and cooperation between old and new residents, different interest 
groups within the community and with the responsible authorities 

 a well-informed community that participates actively in matters that affect it. 

Is this vision still applicable today? 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
To assist with catering, please book by Monday 13 February.  

Call Verena on 5790 4309 or email to alpli@yahoo.com.au. 

Please note: RCAG is a Section 86 Committee of Council and we have been advised that Council’s  

policy of no alcohol consumption applies at the meeting. Various soft drinks will be served. 

 


